Heartfelt personal enrichment class cancellation

Subject: A Heavy Heart - Art Therapy Sessions Temporarily Suspended

Dear Beautiful Souls,

It is with a heavy heart that | write to inform you that our weekly "Healing Through Art" sessions will
be temporarily suspended, effective immediately.

As many of you know, our beloved studio space at the Community Arts Center has been our
sanctuary for the past three years. Unfortunately, the building has suffered significant water damage
from last week's flooding, and repairs will take several months to complete.

This space has been more than just a room - it's been where we've shared tears, laughter,
breakthroughs, and countless moments of healing together. Losing it, even temporarily, feels like
losing a piece of our collective heart.

| am actively searching for an alternative location where we can continue our journey together.
Several community centers and local churches have offered their spaces, and I'm evaluating each
option carefully to ensure we maintain the safe, nurturing environment you deserve.

In the meantime, | encourage you to continue your art practice at home. Remember, healing
happens wherever you allow your creativity to flow - not just within four walls.

| will update you within two weeks about our new temporary home. Until then, please take care of
yourselves and each other.

With love and hope for brighter days ahead,

Elena Rodriguez

Certified Art Therapist

Healing Arts Collective
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